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We are asking permission to host a walking event on the bike path, Saturday, May 5 2007
from 7:00 AM — 2:00 PM. This would be a fundraising event for the Humane Society of
the Black Hills. Participants will be asked to make a pledged donation to participate, and
donated prizes will be awarded. Our hope is to have 150 participants, 50 volunteers, and

10 vendors. One of our vendors will be a licensed food vending company.

We would like to have people park in the Roosevelt Swim Center parking lot and then
proceed to the bike path where we will walk 1.5 miles to the east and then return to the
swim center following the same section of bike path. All animals must be accompanied
by their owner, and we intended to obey all leash laws and clean-up ordinances. We are
locating at the Swim center so that we can use their public access restrooms.

The vendors will be located to the east—lz)f the building.--We.will position-them-by— M
measuring 90-ft-fronrthe-South-East-Corner-of the-East side-of the-building.This 90 fi

measurement will-then-beeome-the-point.of measurement for-the location-of-the
remaining-tents. Each vendor will be allowed a 10 x 10 ft space. We will have 2 rows of
5 spaces (2 rows of 10 x 50 ft) with a 15 ft. walkway between. For a total area of 35 x 50

ft or 1750 square ft.





